KM WG Board Teleconference, June 15, 2006

Here are some initial notes from our meeting: 

Attendees (Telecon only): Mike, Brand, Steve, Denise, Giora, Elsa 

  

General: 
There was considerable discussion that further underscored the need to solidify governance for the Working Group (SIGs) and Board. Denise said she will help regarding governance for SIGs. Mike reported that we are still awaiting approval of our new charter and bylaws from the Best Practices Committee. He also confirmed that we will continue with our current structure while preparing to open the door for potential new members of the board after the next meeting at the Ronald Reagan Building. New elections for Board leadership is probably about a year away. 

Upcoming Events: 
  

26 July Meeting at Ronald Reagan Building: Planning needs to be expedited as keynote speaker is not yet locked in and no outreach has begun. Also, there is a pressing need to show progress at this meeting regarding the KM Working Group's "knowledge" of "KM" in the federal government. This includes identifying all agencies with "CKOs" or something related and a brief description of all existing "KM" programs in agencies. It also includes a demonstration of in-depth knowledge of all KM Working Group Special Interest Groups. 

  

Elsa is gathering her notes from discussions with various government officials about EA and KM synergies. 

  

If possible, an update of actions to update KM.gov (the existing site), possibly in conjunction with George Washington University's Institute for Knowledge and Innovation will be announced. The possible reconstruction of the KM.gov site is a longer term effort, which will be addressed separately, perhaps by the 13 Sep event. 

  

In addition, plans for the 13 Sep event related to bridging EA and KM will also be revealed, as well as an initial, high-level draft of the KM Working Group Board Strategic Plan. 

  

Elsa will work with Denise Lee to identify KM leaders and activities in federal agencies. 

  

Denise Bedford and Steve will try to gain as much knowledge as possible about KM Working Group SIGs. 

  

Mike will contact John Andre (and possibly Karl Hebenstreit) regarding updating KM.gov and Elsa is standing by to help identify a potential volunteer at GWU to help with the update. 

  

Giora will continue work toward a possible new KM.gov Web site. 

  

Steve, Brand and Mike will team to help accelerate planning for the 26 July event. 

  

13 Sep Meeting at Ronald Reagan Building: 
Steve and Brand will begin planning for this event as it complements areas in which they have committed to contribute. We will try to get a major head start on this event as it could be particularly important.

